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Jesus said,” Whoever receives one little child like this in My name receives Me” St.Matt 18:5

Loving greetings from all the children, grand parents, House mothers and all staff of 
M.B.K.G Pannai. We thank and praise God for all His bountiful blessings during the past 
three months. The Lord protected all of us through these very hot months of the summer 
season and kept us all in good health and cheer. We are conscious of your prayers on our 
behalf. We wish to thank you for your constant support and encouragement.

One of the memorable events of the past months was the Annual Day Celebrations of the 
King’s Matriculation School held on 26th March 2005. The Chief guest on this occasion 
was Dr. Jayaprakash Muliyil the Principal of Christian Medical College Vellore.

Dr. Muliyil in his speech motivated the students, particularly the graduating X Standard 
students to be dedicated in their studies
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